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02/11/2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back 

 
We hope you have had a good break at half term and your children will be looking forward 
to getting back to their class with their school friends to continue their learning in the next 
half term. 
 
We realise that the Government announcement of a lockdown from Thursday 5th November 
could have a major impact on you and your family and we want to assure you that we will 
be following all the guidelines for dealing with the Covid pandemic in primary schools and 
staying open to all pupils at this stage. We will keep you updated on any changes to 
government guidance in the coming weeks. 
 
We have heard that Ms Rana is starting to recover and she hopes to be back in school as 
soon as she is well enough to do so. In the meantime, Mrs Magan and Ms Hasker will lead 
the school as Co-Heads and together with the whole school team, they will continue to 
provide every opportunity for your children to learn and flourish in our school community. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact the school via the class e mail or through the school office 
via office@woodlands.ealing.sch.uk to let us know of any changes to your family 
circumstances during this period of uncertainty. A member of the team will get back to you. 
 
We look forward to welcoming all our pupils into school each day and hope that you will 
support them in their learning by following the procedures we have put in place for the start 
and end of the school day to keep everyone safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Shirley Kenworthy-Wright 
Chair of Governors, on behalf of the Governing Board of Woodlands Academy 
 


